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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

“They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow 

old: Age shall not weary them, nor the years 

condemn. We will remember them.” 
Today we joined De Warenne and Morley Place for a 
Remembrance Service, following our collaboration on 
this year’s Remembrance display.  You are welcome to 

visit the front of school to see our collaboration. 

Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 The children in Year 1 have had a fantastic time learn-
ing about the story, The Tiger Who Came to Tea this 
week! We have sequenced the story focussing on the 

beginning, middle and end and have re-enacted the sto-
ry using drama! The children also enjoyed hot seating 

the Tiger to ask him some great questions!  

We have had a fantastic week learning about Diwali, 
which is a special festival celebrated by Hindu people. 
We have made our own Chapatis, eaten them, retold 
the Rama and Sita story and made Rangoli patterns 

using coloured sand and glitter!  

The children in Reception are so excited to begin our 
next topic, 'Pirates Ahoy!' They did an amazing job of 
completing their Seesaw homework activities, to think 

carefully about the knowledge they already have 
about pirates and what they would like to do during 
this topic. Thank you for the fantastic home learning 

contributions everyone! 

In Year 2 this week we learned in Computing that 
Email stands for ‘electronic mail’. We found that it is 

a way to send text and images to someone else   
using the computer and the internet instead of using 

a written letter.  

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to     
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. Our Designated 
Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, Ms Kahler and Mrs 

Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  
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